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From: Lansallos
To: Brendan Liew
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Date: Tuesday, 15 July 2014 4:06:53 PM
Attachments: Wilpingjong MOD 6 submission.pdf


Would you please accept the attached document as a submission from   Bruce & Donna
 Upton regarding the Wilpinjong Coal Mine Modification 6
 
cheers
Bruce Upton
 



mailto:lansallos@ipstarmail.com.au

mailto:Brendan.Liew@planning.nsw.gov.au






 



15/07/14  



 
16th July 2014 
 
Major Project Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Re: Wilpinjong Coal Mine Modification 6 Ref No: MP 05_0021 MOD 6 
 
By Email: Brendan.Liew@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
As neighbours of this mine and based on our own local knowledge of the situation, we object to the 
modification for these reasons - 
 



1. The proposal to further increase extraction of Run of Mine coal from 15 million tonnes per annum to 
16 million with additional overburden production has not been adequately assessed for noise, dust, 
blasting and spontaneous combustion impacts 
 



2. There is no evidence that the spontaneous combustion events at the mine have been reported under 
the National Greenhouse and Energy Reporting Act 2007 
 



3. Current noise, dust and spontaneous combustion odour impacts are not adequately managed or 
regulated with existing operations 
 



4. Wilpinjong Mine has not completed the new plans of management for Modification 5 approved in 
February 2014 
 



5. The assessment does not consider cumulative social impacts on the Wollar community. Peabody 
Energy now owns about 70% of all property in the district and has distorted the property market: 



 Ongoing acquisition of properties 
 Loss of Wollar Bushfire Brigade – increased vulnerability to emergencies 
 Loss of families attending the local school 



 
6. The cumulative mining impacts in Mid Western Regional Council area including ongoing loss of 



community and social cohesion has not been assessed 
 



When is a little sanity going to emerge regarding the economies of coal extraction in this over supplied 
market?  It appears that whole villages will be wiped off the map.  It concerns us that foreign owner companies 
are running rough shod over Australia and its communities. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Bruce & Donna Upton 
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